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Comments: Please do not proceed with the planned logging in the Snowy and Sierra Madre ranges. The logging

and the new roads needed to clear the logs would have a devastating effect on the natural beauty, the wildlife,

and most of all the tourism industry which is so important to Wyoming's economy. I spend time in the Snowys

almost once a week year round, and I believe that the plans would be catastrophic. We need more trees to

provide the oxygen that our environment needs, and remove the carbon dioxide which has been implicated by

global warming. Removing more trees is not just heartbreaking, but would have a detrimental impact on the

environment is so many ways. Please do not proceed, Please. 


